LOCAL PLAN COMMITTEE — MONDAY, 16 DECEMBER 2024

QUESTIONS AND ANSWER SESSION

Question from Mrs G Armston

‘| refer to the West Whitwick proposal to build 500 houses from New Swannington to
Talbot Lane and a further 300 houses on Thornborough Road.

In order for the for the broad location to be included in the local plan, the Limits of
Development will have to be moved. Will this be limited to the edge of the proposed
development ie C81/477’

Response from the Chair of the LOCAL PLAN COMMITTEE

‘As part of the draft plan we did publish proposed changes to the Limits to
Development. In respect of the West of Whitwick Broad Location, the proposal was
to include all of the site, but no other change was proposed. A review of the Limits to
Development, including considering any consultation responses received, will be the
subject of a report to a future meeting of the Local Plan Committee.’



